
Getting things done – Brook Street
#dundeewestend

Residents in the Brook Street area and in Pleasance Court have drawn to my
attention the problems they have ensuring the bus driver sees they are
waiting at the bus stop on Brook Street’s north side (opposite Brook Close),
due to the lack of a bus bay and vehicles parked right across the stop.     

This also makes it a challenge to get on the bus, as passengers have to get
through a line of nose-to-tail parked vehicles to get to the bus.

I asked the City Council if a bus bay can be created at the stop and have had
the following positive response from the Parking and Sustainable Transport
Team Leader :

“We will be undertaking some bus bay marking over the next couple of months
and I have added this list to the site where action is required.”
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